
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

January 7, 2024

Monday
January 8

Tuesday
January 9

Wednesday
January 10

Thursday
January 11

Friday
January 12

Grades 4-6 Handbells -
New members are
welcome to join!

Basketball Intramurals
(Gr 3-4) at lunch
recess

Grades 3-6 Choir -
New members are
welcome to join!

Basketball Intramurals
(Gr 5-6) at lunch
recess

Hot Lunch (if ordered)

Board Game Club at
lunch recess

Dear Forest Green Families,

Welcome Back Forest Green Dragons!
We hope your winter break was filled with warmth, joy, and some well-deserved rest. As we step
into a new chapter, here are three important reminders:

1. Dress for Success in Cold Weather!🧤❄ Let's keep the winter chills at bay by
bundling up in cozy layers. Don't forget those hats, scarves, and mittens to make the
cold weather an adventure!🌨👢

 
2. Embrace Consistent Attendance!📅👫 Now that everyone's had time to recharge,

let's maintain the momentum! Regular attendance is key to a successful and thriving
learning environment. Let's make this next part of the school year a journey of growth
and exploration for every student!📚🌟

3. Lost and Found Alert!🧥󰡸 Our Lost and Found is brimming with forgotten treasures.
Please check for your child's belongings as unclaimed items will be donated at the end
of the month. Let's reunite with those missing jackets, lunchboxes, and more before they
embark on new adventures elsewhere!🧳🎒

Here's to a fantastic return to school and the remainder of the year filled with warmth, learning,
great attendance, and tidy belongings!🎉✏

Looking for Guest Chefs
Do you like to cook or bake? We are hoping you will consider being a Guest Chef here at
Forest Green. You tell us what you want to make and what ingredients you need, what grade of
students you want to work with, and how many students you are comfortable working with. We
will make the arrangements on our end and all you have to do is come and share your talents
with us. Student chefs will love to learn from you and students throughout the school will enjoy
eating your creations! Please email Leah if you are interested in being a Guest Chef at
leah.andrews@psd.ca.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

mailto:leah.andrews@psd.ca
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/download/361874


We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)

School Council & the Fundraising Society

On February 2nd, we are pleased to announce that Forest Green will be hosting a School Night as the
Edmonton Oil Kings take on Calgary Hitmen at Rogers Place. Puck drops at 7pm. This will be a fun
and exciting event, and a great opportunity to bring your family to a game while supporting our
school!

As an added bonus, our very own Forest Green Choir will be performing the National Anthem at this
event!

Special rate tickets are only $22. Tickets are available for ordering. Tickets can be purchased online via
our Hot Lunch system. Last day for ordering is January 25th

We look forward to you joining us at the game!
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